
May 9, 2014 
 
 

Response to ADEQ Comments Received April 29, 2014 on 
“Pre-Design Study, Mayflower Pipeline Incident Response,  
Mayflower, Arkansas” Submitted to ADEQ on April 18, 2014 

 
 

Response to ADEQ comments.doc 
B0086022.1401 

Page 1 of 1 

ADEQ Comments on Pre-Design Study, Received April 29, 2014 

 

 

Comment #1:  

The figures legends included in the Pre-Design Study indicate the sampling depths are in feet.  However, 

the text of the Pre-Design Study, as well as the tables and photos indicate the sampling depths are in 

inches.  The legends on the three (3) figures should be amended to indicate the sampling depths are in 

inches. 

 

Response to Comment #1: 

The figures have been revised. 

 

 

Comment #2: 
In reviewing the Sheen Reports # 2, 3, 6, 9, 10, and 20 it indicates the presence of sheen beyond the 

easternmost sample locations presented in the Pre-Design Study.  Sheen Report #10 depicted the 

presence of sheen near Highway 89.  Based on the heavy sheen observed repeatedly, extension of the 

remedial activities beyond the easternmost sampling points currently in the Pre-Design Study is warranted. 

 

Response to Comment #2: 
Additional probing was completed beyond the easternmost sample location and one location was observed 

to have lighter sheen during the activity.  The interpretation of the Pre-Design Study and the refined 

mitigation area will be included in the forthcoming Mitigation Action Plan. 

 

 


